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Celebrations! 
 

Pam’s Promise  

This Quarter 

32 Inquiries 

4 New Clients  

Currently Serving 

7 Women & 7 Children 

 

 

 

Serving  

 

 

P 

Pam’s Promise welcomes Case Manager, Sarah Sieferman who lives in Crawfordsville with her 
husband and three children. Sarah loves to read and is currently enrolled in the library 
science program at Ivy Tech. She is resourceful, enjoys meeting practical needs, and comes to 
Pam’s Promise with a desire to help women grow and flourish in life. One of her favorite Bible 
verses is Psalms 34:8 “Oh, Taste and see that the LORD is good! Blessed is the one who takes 
refuge in Him!” Sarah’s hope is that she will be able to encourage the women she serves to 
taste and see the goodness of God. 
 

 

Celebrating the Addition of a New Case Manager at Pam’s Promise 

Welcome 
Sarah! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Pam’s Promise staff and board 
members participated in the 

Crawfordsville Strawberry 
Festival with a craft booth in 

June. It was a fun time of 
meeting new friends and 

connecting with the community! 

Crawfordsville  

Strawberry Festival 

Celebrating our Volunteers 

Pam’s Promise is super 
thankful for this great 

group of guys from 
Trinity Life Mission  

for volunteering their 
time to pick up 

household donations 
that help Pam’s 

Promise graduates. 

Volunteers from Sovereign Grace Church 
in Bainbridge rented a skid steer and 

worked hard one hot Saturday in early 
July taking down an old garage at the 
Vance Street house to make room for 
more parking. They also worked as a 

team weed whacking and 
 cleaning up the yard there. 

What a blessing they have been! 

From its amazing 
volunteers to new staff, 

to a faithful board,  
and generous donors, 

 Pam’s Promise 
 has much to celebrate! 



 

A Note from a Client - Celebrating a Place to Heal 

                                 Pam’s Promise Transitional Housing Corp. 

 

I would like to commit to helping the homeless of Montgomery County by… 
_____Volunteering  
_____Giving Financially 
_____Donating needed items: toilet paper, paper towels, cleaning products, toiletries, etc.  
_____Donating gently used household goods or furniture 
_____Utilizing Amazon Smile or Kroger Community Rewards Program on behalf of Pam’s Promise 
Other_______________________________________________________________________________ 
Please let us know of your commitment to partner with us in helping the homeless by filling out this card and 
mailing it back to Pam’s Promise, P.O. Box 405, Crawfordsville, IN 47933 
We want to get to know you better as you work with us in ministering to those in need. 

Name___________________________________ Phone _____________________________ 

Address_________________________________ ___________________________________ 
Email_________________________________ 

 

 

Pam’s Promise Celebrates Board of Directors 

We celebrate a board committed to Pam’s Promise mission of helping homeless 

women transition into stable sustainable housing. The board meets the 2nd Thursday 

evening of each month with the annual meeting in June. During the 2021 annual 

meeting, the bylaws were reviewed and met with a unanimous approval by the 

board. Offices were also voted on with Megan Dillon continuing as President, Brian 

Shively stepping down from the Vice Presidency to member at large and Leslie Hatch 

accepting the position of Vice President.  Mary Sue Measel remained in the Treasury 

roll and Joel Weir, who has served as Secretary of the Board for several years, 

stepped down to become a member at large with Amy Cochran stepping up to fulfill 

the roll of Board Secretary.  Bill Hepburn, who has been a faithful member of the 

board and supporter of Pam’s Promise for the past six years, retired due to other 

commitments. Pam’s Promise has been blessed to have Bill and his input on the 

board over these years; he will be greatly missed! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Megan Dillon, President 

Leslie Hatch, Vice President 

Amy Cochran, Secretary 

Mary Sue Measel, Treasurer 

Bill Hepburn, Retiring 

From the gate I was grateful to have a place at Pam’s Promise, but as time has moved on, I have become exceedingly 

grateful! September 2020, I found myself sitting in jail for approximately five months and started applying to Drug 

Court and Pam’s Promise. I was accepted to drug court; but to move forward I had to have a stable residency in 

Montgomery County. Elizabeth came to the jail to meet me and go over the rules, expectations, and commitments 

expected of women who live at Pam’s Promise. She asked me if I was able and willing to commit to what she went 

over. Absolutely! I was grateful to know I would be in the Drug Court program and have a place to lay my head at 

Pam’s Promise. I was finally going to be able to move on with my life with my number one goal in mind: HEALING. 

Healing from all the pain and trauma of the past. I have lived at Pam’s Promise since March and have made progress 

in drug court, graduated intensive outpatient treatment, am working the 12-step program, have built a relationship 

with my sponsor, am attending Bible studies, and have moved forward in restoring a relationship with my son and 

my mom. My son feels safe at Pam’s Promise and recently melted my heart by asking if he could occasionally stay 

the night with me! Without the opportunity to live at Pam’s Promise, I would not have been able to work on these 

goals or provide a safe spot for my son. I Thank Pam’s Promise for giving me a safe, healthy, sober living 

environment to begin again. I appreciate Pam’s Promise more than words can express. 
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